
Scott Johnson Elementary
May 2024--Monthly Board Report

● We are so proud of our two teachers who were selected as the Huntsville
ISD Teacher of the Year- Suzie Paschal and the Huntsville ISD New Teacher
of the Year- Lauren Hayes!!!! Way to go SJE and our dedicated teachers!

Pictured here are our Huntsville ISD Service Award Winners honored on May
7th!.

● We received Great News that SJE was honored with the CKH Rising Star
Recognition for a great first year implementation of CKH strategies. We are
super proud of this recognition and acknowledgement from CKH!!



● Teacher Appreciation Week is being celebrated this week at SJE. We are so
honored to have such a wonderful staff for our students! Each day we have
some goodies for our staff to let them know how much we appreciate them.

● Congratulations to our Teacher of the Month, Lauren Hayes and Employee
of the Month- Joanna Wiley. We are so lucky to have this awesome staff at
SJE!



● A HUGE thank you to our A Time to Read Volunteers! SJE showed the most
growth for words gained with sight words. The volunteers came and
celebrated with our students giving them recognition and a reading bag to
take home and read over the summer in order to minimize reading loss. We
are so thankful for this program!!

● SJE Choir Concert is May 9th and the HISD Honor Choir Concert is on
Thursday, May 16th at HHS. We are so proud of our students representing
SJE and Huntsville ISD. HISD has very talented students!

● 3rd & 4th Graders were cheered on by the HHS Soap Squad during our Pep
Rally and then the entire school had a luau parade before taking the STAAR
test. It was a very exciting moment for our SJE Students!!


